
 

Hello Year 1,  

  Well, believe it or not, today would have 

been our last week in school before the 2 week 

holiday!! Maybe have a think back at some of the 

things you have been busy learning at home. 

Sometimes we forget just how many things we manage to fit into a 

day. Has anyone been keeping a diary of things they have done? We 

are trying to remember to take pictures of the things we are doing 

at home so that we can make a COVID photo book once things return 

to normal.  

Because it is officially the school holidays I will not be sending home 

any learning plans for the next two weeks, although it will be up to 

your new ‘parent teachers’ as to whether home school takes a holiday 

or not. Maybe, if you are particularly helpful, kind and follow their 

instructions they may decide to give you a little time off.   

 

It was great to hear from some of you again this week. Thank you so 

much for letting me know what you are up to. I really love hearing 

from you and miss hearing what you have to say. 

A BIG well done to Sam this week for learning to 

ride his bike without stabilisers. That is very tricky to 

master and I’m sure I was much older before I learnt 

to do it!!  

As always, I hope you are keeping well and having fun at home. I miss 

you all and hope to see you soon. 

 

With love from,  

                      Mrs Lucarelli 


